12/28/2015



Highland Forwarding Inc. 6A Kitty Hawk Landing, #200 Londonderry, NH 03053

Dear Friends at Highland Forwarding Inc.:

On behalf of all of us at the New Hampshire Food Bank and those we serve, thank you for collecting food to help the NH Food Bank serve those in need. The total weight of the food you donated was 178 pounds, which amounts to approximately 148 meals for the hungry. We are grateful for your generous support of our continued efforts to try to meet the increasing need to provide food and resources to our 1 in 9 neighbors in need here in New Hampshire.

Your donation allows us to continue our focus of increasing the availability and distribution of high-quality, nutritious foods to a network of food pantries, soup kitchens, children's programs and elderly meal sites that feed the hungry. Thanks to supporters like you, for every \$1 donated, we are able to provide two meals. In 2014, the NH Food Bank distributed over 11 million pounds of food to more than 400 partner agencies throughout New Hampshire; a 29% increase over 2013.

The investment you have made in the New Hampshire Food Bank has a significant impact on the lives of so many of our neighbors throughout New Hampshire. An example of how your investment impacts lives is the story of Tim, Anna and their three children. When Tim was diagnosed with cancer for a fourth time, he and Anna were overwhelmed and desperate. This devastating news put them into a situation they had never been in before, having to ask for help. Faced with the need to choose between food or putting gas in the car so Tim could travel to chemotherapy and radiation treatments was daunting. Tim and Anna visited their local food pantry for assistance. Initially, they were extremely apologetic. But Tim and Anna left that first visit feeling grateful and relieved thanks to the nutritious vegetables, fruits and other foods they received as well as the caring support. Now their children would not go hungry and Tim would be able to keep his strength up and continue with treatments. Over the years, Tim and Anna have shed numerous tears of gratitude for the wonderful supply of food they receive that helps to sustain their family.

There are many more stories of courage, hope and success. We hope you know how grateful we are to you for helping to make these stories possible. Your investment in the future of those in need, whether a Tim, Anna and their children, a child or a senior, is truly inspiring and we cannot thank you enough for helping us to achieve our mission to feed those in need.

Sincerely,

Nancy Mellitt

Director of Development

For more information about the New Hampshire Food Bank, visit www.nhfoodbank.org or www.Facebook.com/NHFoodBank

This receipt is for your tax purposes.

New Hampshire Catholic Charities D/B/A the New Hampshire Food Bank is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, #02-0222163. Since no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution, it is tax-deductible to the full extent allowable by law.



